
Parker, Bryan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Aurand, Dennis <daurand@mhc.net> 
Wednesday, June 18, 2014 4:01 PM 
Parker, Bryan 

Subject: RE: Need additional info for CN583745 

Attachments: NRC additional info CN 583745 June 18 2014.pdf 

Bryan, 

Please see the attached additional information for CN 583 745. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Dennis Aurand, MS, DABR® 
Diagnostic Medical Physicist 
Munson Medical Center 
Traverse City, MI 
Ph 231-392-8612 
daurandC@mhc.nct 

PLEASE NOTE: The information contained in this electronic mail message 
may be legally privileged, confidential and intended only for certain 
recipients. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified 
that any disclosure, reproduction, distribution or other use of this 
communication and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this communication in error, please notify the sender by reply 

transmission and delete the message without copying or disclosing it. 

From: Parker, Bryan [mailto:[:kyan.Parker(a)oLc:.,gpJLJ 
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2014 3:26 PM 
To: Aurand, Dennis 
Subject: Need additional info for CN583745 

Hey Dennis, 

I'm reviewing the action to add you as RSO, add Dr. Phelps for Y -90 use and update the HDR model. I need a 
couple of things to complete this: 

1) The Y-90 guidance indicates: 

In addition, the applicant shall commit to provide training in the licensee's procedures to all individuals involved in V-90 
microsphere use, commensurate with the individual's duties to be performed. This training must be provided to all 
individuals preparing, measuring, performing dosimetry calculations, or administering Y-90 microspheres. 

Please provide this commitment. 

2) In your June 17 fax re: the HDR unit, it is not clear that you no longer have the Model105.990. Please 
briefly clarify the situation with these models. 

Please put these items in a signed letter and attach it as a PDF to an email back to me. Mark it as 
"Additional Info for CN 583745." If you have any questions, just let me know. 

Thanks. 
Bryan 
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t~~ MUNSON MEDICAL CENTER 

June 18, 2014 

Brian Parker, Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 
US Nuclear Regulatory Agency- Region III 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

MUNSON HEALTHCARE 

Re: Amendment to Radioactive Materials License 21-08317-01 
Additional Information for CN 583745 

Dear Mr. Parker, 

In my June 17 fax, I requested an amendment to license number 21-08317-01 for Munson 
Medical Center to remove the old version of the HDR unit. 

Mode1105.990 was removed from service, returned to the seller, and replaced with Model 
106.990. It is no longer in our possession. 

In my letter dated May 6, 2014, I requested adding Y -90 microspheres. Please include the 
following statement: 

Munson Medical Center shall commit to provide training in the licensee's procedures to 
all individuals involved in Y-90 microsphere use, commensurate with the individual's 
duties to be performed. This training must be provided to all individuals preparing, 
measuring, performing dosimetry calculations, or administering Y -90 microspheres. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

cf?~;.~ 
Dennis Aurank,' MS, DABR® 
Diagnostic Medical Physicist 
daurand@mhc.net 
phone: 231.392.8612 
fax: 231.935.3204 


